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Not a great deal to report this month but, having attended the 

centenary exhibition of the Memorial Hall over the Bank Holiday 

weekend, I must express my congratulations to Allan Caswell for 

organising this event.  The amount of work he has put in to bring this 

to fruition was certainly repaid by the residents of the village who 

turned out in large numbers on all three days.  The ‘then and now’ 

photographs on display were of particular interest to most people 

who attended.  Well done to all who contributed to this important 

occasion which also served as a commemoration of those who gave 

their lives in two world wars for our freedom. 

Rob Ruscoe. 


